














Visitors from Japan

A team of faculty members from Kobe Gakuin University, Japan, accompanied by the ICRC 
officials visited CRP on 4th March, 2023. Professor Mitsuhiko Sano along with two other 
members  donated  a  3D  printer  to  the  Hand  Therapy  Unit  of  the  Occupational  Therapy 
Department  of  CRP.  It  will  be  used  to  produce  splints  for  treating  patients  with  hand 
problems.

Visitors from World Archery Asia

ICRC, Head of Operation, Dhaka Delegation visits CRP

Visitors from JULES

The Secretary General  of World Archery,  Mr.  Tommy Rene Josephine Dielen and the Secretary General  of World 
Archery  Asia,  Mr.  Kyu-Hyung  Han,  accompanied  by  the  officials  of  National  Paralympic  Committee  Bangladesh, 
visited  CRP on 26th  February  2023  to  meet  CRP's  Founder  and President  of  the  National  Paralympic  Committee 
Bangladesh,  Valerie  Ann  Taylor.  The  Secretary  Generals  came  to  Bangladesh  for  attending  the  inauguration 
ceremony of the Para Archery, Bangladesh.

CRP  Manikganj  centre  is  implemening  a 
project  funded  by  JULES, a  French  based
fashion  brand.  The  project  title  is  ”Uplift- 
Vocational  training  &  reintegration  in-kind 
support  in  the  community  for  the 
empowerment of persons with disabilities in
 Bangladesh”.  The  project  duration  is  from 
January’2023  to  December’2023  and  the 
approximate  budget  is  10000  Euro.  Ms. 
Clemence,  Head  of  CSR,  JULES  and  Md. 
Aminur  Rahman  Shishir,  CSR  Country 
Manager-JULES  has  visited  CRP  Manikganj 
centre  on  20  June  2023.  Mahedul  Islam, 
Manager, Resource Mobilization and Grants 
Management  of  CRP  and  Mahbub  Islam, 
Centre  Manager  of  CRP  Manikganj 
accompanied them during the visit.

Heike Kemper, Head of Operations, Dhaka Delegation of the International Committee of 
the  Red Cross  (ICRC)  visited  CRP on 23rd March, 2023.  She  was  accompanied by  Nadera  
Hayat  Burhani,  ICRC Health  Coordinator,  Physical  Rehabilitation  Program,  Canada  and  
other  staff  members. They  inaugurated  the  ICRC  funded  renovated  basketball  ground  
at  the  Centre  for  the Rehabilitation of the Paralysed-CRP.




